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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,
This month, we will be administering the TSI
test to all senior students on Wednesday,
November 16th. These scores help determine
college level readiness in the areas of
reading, writing, and mathematics. Please
ensure that your students are on time for this
testing day and every day for maximum
success!

Attached below is information regarding our
new Food Pantry on campus. Please feel free
to utilize this amazing resource when in need
of a little extra help.  All information
regarding hours of operation and campus
contact information is listed on the flyer. 

Reminder: Thanksgiving Break will be
November 21st-November 25th

Students return to school Monday, November
28th - bright and early at 8:15am!

If you have any questions or concerns,
please call the main office at 
210-228-1210 and schedule a time to meet
with me. Thank you again for your support!  

 

Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School
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BE ON TIME WITH YOUR
CHARGED

CHROMEBOOK! 
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LLEGUE A TIEMPO CON SU
CHROMEBOOK CARGADO!



 FOOD PANTRY
INFORMATION


